
Linda Olinger
I attended the DEQ's and Aethon's public presentation regarding the Moneta Divide Proposed
Discharge Permit which was held at CWC in 2019. I submitted an official comment at that time
and would now like to reiterate my position in regards to this issue. After reading on the DEQ
website regarding the type and quantity of effluents that would be released into Boysen Lake and
the Wind River, I have concluded that further expansion of the Moneta Divide with a certain
accompanied increase in pollutant discharge will only harm the wildlife and humans who use these
public waters for drinking, for agriculture and for recreation. The so called economic benefits of
said development are limited to those invested directly in the industry.


